

August, 2014

Dear WCA Moms,

Our WCA Moms In Touch group would like to extend an invitation to you to join us as we pray weekly for our children, school, and staff. We meet in the Centennial Center (small brick house in front of the school) on Tuesday mornings from 8:15-9:15am. We would love to have you come and pray with us! Even if you can't some every week, please feel free to stop in when you can. It is such a privilege and blessing to be able to lift up our praises and requests to the Lord together each week. You don't have to be a prayer expert to come; all that is required is that you have a heart and desire to pray. You will come away blessed and refreshed and will make some wonderful friends along the way.

Please consider joining us on **Tuesday, August 26th at 8:15am** for our first meeting of this school year. We will explain the format that we use when we pray and have a short time of fellowship and prayer.

Blessings to you and your families,

Lisa Yoakum 336.851.0085 (h) 336.253.5563 (c) bjeweled@bellsouth.net Wilson Steele 336.545.7924 (h) 336.558.5965 (c) wilsonsteele510@gmail.com

"Pour out your hearts like water before the face of the Lord...Lift up your hands toward Him for the lives of your children." Lamentations 2:19